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June 6,2018 

Ms. Melissa Cryan 

STURBRIDGE 
Recreation Department 
30 I Main Street • Sturbridge, MAO 1566 

508.347.2041 • Fax 508.347.5886 

www.town.sturbridge.ma.us 

Division of Conservation Services 

Executive Office of Energy and Environmental Affairs 

100 Cambridge Street, Suite 900 
Boston, Ma. 02114 

RE: Town of Sturbridge Open Space and Recreation Plan 2018 

Dear Ms. C1yan: 

This letter is to advise you that the St11rbridge Recreation Depa1tment has reviewed the 2018 
Draft Open Space and Recreation Plan for the Town of Shu-bridge and is pleased to offer this 
letter of suppo1t for the plan. The updated plan offers a thorough analysis of the community's 
'open space and recreation lands and includes a detailed inventory and map of all the protected 
lands within the community. 

The Recreation Department is very satisfied with the 2018 OSRP and the plan is consistent with 
the Draft Master Plan, Commercial Tourist District Revitalization Plan, and the Shirbridge 
Heritage Landscape Inventmy Plan. Please call 508-34 7-2041 if this office can be offmther 
assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Annie Roscioli, 

Recreation Director 

tYJar::tt1� y� 
Chai1man 

The Town of Sturbridge is an Equal Opportunity Organization. 

Respo11sivle for tfie creative recreatlo11al opport1111itles for a wide range of age groups a11d abilities.192
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